Sent: 12 October 2015 15:24
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/01693/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:23 PM on 12 Oct 2015 from Mr John Perriss.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Muddle Barn Farm Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Demolition of an existing dwelling and a range of large scale equestrian buildings and the erection of a replacement dwelling including associated works and landscaping (resubmission of 14/02157/F) 

	Case Officer:
	Nathanael Stock 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr John Perriss

	Address:
	West Town House, Woodway Road, Sibford Ferris OX15 5RF



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I support this application.

The existing buildings are an ugly range of nondescript barns and a 1960s Scandinavian style house which was permitted with an agricultural tie which has now been lifted. By no means do these buildings "blend in to the rolling countryside etc". They are an eyesore.

The proposed building has been designed to fit into the profile of the hillside in order to maximise the view whilst minimising its impact on the landscape. It is a delight to see a new country house in a mix of eclectic period designs being built in the countryside.

I congratulate the applicant on his courage and commitment to a traditional English design and style and hope his application is approved.

John Perriss



